THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF ARRAN-ELDERSLIE
1925 Bruce Road 10, Box 70, Chesley, ON NOG 1LO
519-363-3039 Fax: 519-363-2203 info@arran-elderslie.ca

April 16, 2024

Warden Chris Peabody
Box 68
Walkerton, ON NOG 2V0

Dear Warden Peabody,

As you know, the Municipality is celebrating a special anniversary this year. It was 25
years ago that Allenford, Arran Township, Chesley, Elderslie Township, Paisley, and
Tara amalgamated to form the Municipality of Arran-Elderslie.

The Municipality is celebrating this occasion by collaborating with our local
community groups to host a very special community event! At this event we will be
announcing the recipients of the volunteer recognition program. We also have lots of
fun activities planned throughout the day on Saturday, June 8th at Chesley
Community Park and Dave Spencer Memorial Pavilion.

We would like to formally invite you to participate in this event planned for Saturday
June 8t at 1:00pm. We hope that you are available to help celebrate with us.

We will share more information on the days' events, the volunteer recognition
program, etc., once the details are finalized.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 226-974-
0724.

Yours truly, \
?\LQLMC_ P

Sylvia Kirkwood, CAO
MUNICIPALITY OF ARRAN-ELDERSLIE
skirkwood@arran-elderslie.ca

c: Christine Fraser McDonald, Clerk




